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Loose Primary School, Loose Road, Loose, Maidstone, Kent, ME15 9UW 

  

 

November 2023 

 

 

Winter Book Fair 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

 

We are very pleased to be welcoming Scholastic to Loose Primary School for our Winter Book 

Fair. With prices starting from as little as £2.99, this is a great opportunity to stock up on some 

Christmas presents. Please see the attached leaflet for more information. 

 

On Monday 27th November, Tuesday 28th November, Wednesday 29th November and 

Thursday 30th November, the book fair will be based in Brook Hall. All dates will start at 3.00pm 

which will give you time to stock up on any Christmas gifts before you collect your child. As we are 

a cashless school, all payments will need to be made via a QR code on your mobile phone. This is 

a really quick and simple process and we will provide instructions on how to complete your 

purchase at the fair.  

 

We hope everyone can find something to read and enjoy at the book fair, or to give as a gift. 

These book fairs give us the opportunity to earn money back, which we then use to buy new core 

texts for classrooms. Your support in these events is always greatly appreciated.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Spelman  

 


